
 

Acing the College Admissions Process 

 

The college admissions process is a rigorous one. It can be stressful for students and parents 
alike. However, with better knowledge, understanding, and planning, this journey can be 
made more manageable and consequently conquered. 

I would like to share my expertise with you and bring you my unique approach to college 
application process. It is one that seeks to build on my own personal experience, accumulated 
understanding of the system, and how it works, my personal connections, and other 
strategies. My goal is to share my knowledge with you and put it to work, achieving 
your student and family's aims. I know how this might feel because I have been there again 
and again, wanting success for students and families alike. I am ready to help you learn how 
to navigate this rigorous process so you do not have to go through it alone.  

I offer a workshop about this topic at the Chinese School on October 1st, 2017. 
 
The workshops will include an about 45 minutes talk followed by Q and A session. 
 
This workshop is recommended to all parents and students currently at high school in grades 
9-12. It is advisable that 8th grade parents will also attend.  

 
 

Let’s do it together! 
 
Michal Rusak 
518-462-9442 
 


